
In Maths, we have been

busy learning about British

currency: pounds and

pence. The children have

been practising with plastic

money, giving them hands-

on experience to help

understand the value of

money and how to use it.

In Science, we have started our 
new unit on materials, where 
the children are investigating 
different materials and 
exploring their properties.

IN YEAR 2

Year 2 pupils have been learning how to write 

diary entries, inspired by Samuel Pepys’ 

account of the Great Fire of London. They’ve 

loved linking their writing to this fascinating 

topic and using technical vocabulary. At home, 

why not test their knowledge by asking: What 

happened during the Great Fire of London? 

Where did it start? Why did it spread so 

quickly? Who was affected? How was it 

stopped? When did it take place? We’re sure 

they’ll enjoy sharing what they’ve learned!

THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:
Fitzwilliam- Ella, Alex, Lucas, Nil
Kings- Leon, Mikayla, Rheea, Alex, 
Lula and Noah
Silver House points Ava, Arlo, 
Taleah
Silver Times tables Alex
Gold Times tables Haedam, Luhas
Reader of the month: Leon

Identifying different coins -

finding out we don’t have a 

3p, 4p or 8p coin!


